
Pueblo Municipal Shooters, Inc. 
Board Meeting Minutes 

August 14, 2014 

I. Call to Order - The meeting was called to order by President Leonard Jimenez at 7:00p.m.  

Board members – Bob Covington, Rick Taullie, Paula Mitchell, Leonard Jimenez, Peggy 

Walker, Ron Wiley, Chuck Wingfield, Les Keator 

 Board members absent -  

 

II. Minutes - It was M/S by L. Keator/C. Wingfield to approve the minutes of the July 14, 2014 

meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

III. Financial Statements – Peggy Walker presented the financial report.  It was M/S by L Keator/R. 

Wiley to approve. Motion carried. 

  

IV. Old Business 

 

Building and Safety Committee -  

Alan Marck will begin work the end of August or early September on the air conditioning 

system. 

 

Jr. Marksman –   

 Jr. Marksmanship will be starting next month and we are still in need of another instructor. 

 

Youth Fun Shoot –  

The next public Youth Fun Shoot will be September 6, 2014 and the final event will be held 

September 20, 2014. 

 

Summer Activity – 

The picnic is scheduled for September 13th from 12:00p.m. to 5:00p.m.  Menu will consist of 

pulled pork, hamburgers, hotdogs with sides and drinks.  It will be held at the Rotary Pavilion at 

City Park.  There is a total of $1,465.00 in prizes.  Adult club members are eligible for prizes.  

Members need to wear their club I.D.’s.  The Range will supply guest I.D.’s as needed. 

 

Membership –  

 We will confirm there is enough help to have Membership Night at usual on Labor Day.  

 

Education Committee –  

 No new developments at this time. 

 

RSO -  

RSOs will be trained on checking for damage on the range and filling out paperwork on any  

damage that is noted. 

 

Standard Operating Procedures –  

 The new Incident Procedures should be ready to be included by next month. 
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Annual Banquet –  

Leonard Jimenez will start gathering menus and prices for the upcoming event.  Volunteers are 

still needed to help plan this event. 

 

V. New Business 

 

Board Vacancy –  

John Bouche has tendered his resignation.  The Board will be accepting letters of interest to fill 

the vacant board seat. 

 

Range Damage –  

There has been damage due to improper shooting found in the ceiling and backstop.  Various 

suggestions were discussed on preventing future problems and ascertaining when the damage is 

occurring and by whom.  There will be more consistent monitoring of the range and reviewing of 

tapes and user logs to prevent future incidents. 

 

It was M/S by L. Keator/R. Wiley to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Paula Mitchell 

 


